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Finally, there is good news for Brooklyn’s homeless cats! Cat caretakers, th
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cat rescuers, and TNR service providers were left with limited options when y
a new policy eliminated mobile spay and neuter clinics throughout Brooklyn.
TNR providers who could not transport cats to the new facility in Queens
were not able to plan spay and neuter projects as freely as they could before.
But that is about to change.

6:00-7:30 PM

Thanks to the generosity of people in our community and the Ferals in Peril
Board of Directors, Denise and Peter Szalaiko of Ferals in Peril are about to

open a free spay and neuter clinic in Bensonhurst. Beginning in July, the clinic
will provide free spay and neuter services for feral cats and cats whose owners
are unable to afford to have their pets spayed and neutered.

On Tuesday, July 19th, Ferals in Peril will hold a special orientation and
instructional session for anyone in the community who is interested in using
the clinic. This is not a TNR certification workshop, but the session will
include a “TNR 101" informational segment to familiarize attendees with
basics of TNR (trap-neuter-return) and details of clinic procedures.

For people who attended two previous “Helping Homeless Cats” talks,

this session will offer new information. Attending this talk will enable all New Utrecht
to meet and network with people in Bensonhurst and surrounding communities Librar
who want to help give homeless cats and kittens the chance to live better lives. Yy

Visit www.feralsinperil.org or www.feralfixitclub.com for more details.
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